

Councillor Paul W. Ainslie
City of Toronto Councillor
Ward 24 Scarborough-Guildwood

Chair, General Government and Licensing Committee Chair, Board of Management of the Toronto Zoo Chair, Federation of Ontario Public Libraries



Email: councillor_ainslie@toronto.ca
Website: www.paulainslie.com

- Councillor Paul Ainslie Scarborough-Guildwood
- **f** Ward 24 Scarborough-Guildwood

@Ainslie_ward24

November 27, 2021

Hindu Heritage Month 2021 Celebration

Dear Residents of Scarborough-Guildwood,

It is my pleasure, as the Toronto City Councillor for Scarborough-Guildwood, to extend congratulations to all Hindus across Canada as we celebrate "Hindu Heritage Month 2021".

Thank you to the Supreme Pontiff of Hinduism (SPH) Jagatguru Mahasannidhanam (JGM), His Divine Holiness (HDH) Bhagavan Nithyananda Paramashivam, and KAILASA Canada for organizing this online event bringing Hindu Canadian community together to celebrate and further educate future generations on the Hindu ecosystem, and its contribution to Canadian society at large.

I would like to express my gratitude to all Hindu Canadians for their generous contributions during the COVID19 pandemic. Hindu organizations like KAILASA Canada have come forward to raise money, donate meals for the neediest, and support seniors during COVID.

Wishing everyone and your families for a wonderful and blessed Hindu Heritage Month 2021 filled with peace and happiness.

Sincerely,

Paul W. Ainslie

City of Toronto, Councillor

Ward 24 Scarborough-Guildwood

Fax: 416-392-4006